
Construction is about to get 
underway on the makeover of 
Mason’s Lane.  

The laneway upgrade is due 
to start on September 14th 
2015 and is expected to take 
approximately 12 weeks.

Underway at the same time 
is the Civic Assurance project 
removing the canopy covering 
the lane. This is also due to 
start on September 14th and 
expected to take approximately 
6 weeks.

  

	 The works
Masons Lane needs some love! Work will be undertaken to transform this 
important pedestrian link between Lambton Quay and The Terrace to a 
well-lit and appealing pathway.

The planned work includes an intensive deep-clean of the laneway, 
installation of a living green wall and timber cladding to walls, painting, 
paving, lighting and drainage work. 

The first stage of this project will be works to the stairwell.

	 Safety and access

Some jobs within the stairwell are wet, dusty or require our construction 
team to work at height. This means we have to restrict access to the 
stairwell until these works are complete. 

This is safer for the public, work crews and surrounding properties, but 
it does mean you’ll need to use either Farmers Lane or Bowen Street 
to move between the Terrace and Lambton Quay. We apologise for any 
inconvenience that this change may have caused.
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